
To whom it may concern, 
  
I am writing to put forward my request that there be a 10c refund on drinking bottles and 
cans. I believe it will greatly reduce litter and have many other positive benefits. 
  
When I go for a walk with my two children, we invariably pick up at least 3 or 4 bottles or 
cans and take them home in the stroller. Last week at the park I gave up collecting any more 
after 15 discarded bottles. 
  
Yours Sincerely, 
  
Hayley Quach 


